
 Welcome to Bethel! We’re glad you’re here! 

 Trinity Sunday · June 7, 2020 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

 
Welcome to our online worship gathering. As we explore new ways of 
gathering as the people of God, you are invited to use this bulletin as a 

devotional aid. Continue to check your email, the Bethel website, and the 
Bethel Facebook page for more ways to connect and encourage one another. 
www.bethelroseville.org https://www.facebook.com/BethelRosevilleCA/ 

It’s Trinity Sunday! 
Today we ponder the doctrine of the Trinity – a vision of God that is deeply relational – 
three ongoing relationships that meet us where we are – in and among our relationships 
with the people around us. The Book of Genesis tells us that we are each created in the 
image of God – each of us in a relationship with God and one another. This is profound 
in a culture too often torn apart by individualism, isolation, and division. The doctrine of 
the Trinity reminds us that relationships are who we are. If our relationships are healthy, 
then we are healthy. If relationships are unhealthy, we have to work towards 
reconciliation, healing, and restoration. 
 

In that light, you are invited to consider joining with some of your Bethel friends for a 
time of conversation and exploration as we look at the legacy of racism in our nation 
and learn how we can “do the work” of becoming anti-racists. For more information 
contact Lisa Herlocker or join a start-up conversation Monday evening at 7:00pm on 
Zoom.  
https://us02web.zoom.us/j/88965152203?pwd=RExLRmp6L3liUFJrZndjOFBDdWhLQT09 
Meeting ID: 889 6515 2203 
Password: 987172 

 

 
 
 
 
 

Thank You to all of you who have volunteered to be readers in the coming months. 
Today’s readers are: Barb Morris, Linda Dunn, Jeff Dodge, and via video link, Bishop Elizabeth Eaton of the ELCA 
 
Next Sunday’s Readers are: Allen Dunn, Patrick Gale, and Kristen Blackburn 

 



 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

  

To meet our 2020 Operating Expenses 
each month, Bethel needs $6986* 

Giving in May: 
5/4 = $1651 
5/10 = $2420.66 
5/17 = $1040.00 
5/24 = $2160.00 
5/31 = $160.00 

TOTAL for May =  $7,431.66 
TOTAL for April = $6762.82 

*Keep in mind, this total may be adjusted with the final compensation 
package offered a new pastor 

Thanks for your ongoing support of 
Bethel’s Ministries!  

Online Giving Option 
Sign up for Online Giving at our 

website, bethelroseville.org 
You can make one-time donations or 
ongoing donations. No more having 

to remember your check! 

If you prefer to give by traditional check, please 
mail it into the church office at 1050 Douglas 

Blvd., Roseville CA 95678 

June 2 – Mollie Herlocker 
June 8 – Jenn Saeger 
June 10 – Patrick Gale 
June 12 – Emily Levin 
June 14 – Homer Woods 
June 16 – Joslyn Saeger 
June 17 – Jackie Saeger 
June 20 – Mike Grant 
June 22 – Andrew Chan 
 

Blessings to all of our June Birthdays; please 
let us know if we accidently left you off this list! 

Coming in June! 
 

June 14th – we will welcome guest musician and 
longtime friend of Bethel, Jonathan Rundman, to 
our worship gathering. Jonathan is looking forward 
to worshiping with us and is planning to bring along 
his talented wife and children as well. 
 
June 21st – dig through those albums and boxes 
for pictures of you and your dad or grandpa or 
other male mentors! Like we did for Mother’s Day 
we’ll create an offering slideshow to celebrate the 
important men in our lives. Email/text your pics to 
Lisa Herlocker. by Friday, June 19th  
 

Additional Tentative Dates 
Traditionally we have our Semi-Annual Meeting in 
June. This meeting includes the election of Servant 
Team members. Due to COVID-19 restrictions we are 
working through some details regarding voting and will 
let you know ASAP when the meeting is scheduled. 
 
Leadership Team Retreat – currently this is 
scheduled for June 28th from 11:00am – 4:00pm. 
We hope to meet socially distanced and in person. More 
details to come soon as we finalize things and consider 
member safety. 

Be the Change! Faith in Action! 

The Lutheran Office of Public Policy invites 
you to take part in their weekly Advocacy in 
Quarantine meetings. From their website: 
In response to COVID-19, we are hosting live 
advocacy briefings on Wednesdays at noon.  
During the half-hour call, we give an update on 
state and federal legislative priorities and direct 
a quick advocacy activity.  
Please join us via Zoom at 12:00pm every 
Wednesday: 
https://zoom.us/j/389725625 
 


